
  Oak Trees  

	
Welcome back! We hope you 

have had a relaxing summer and 

are ready for the new school 

Timetable 

Monday – Spellings/Times ta-
bles and Forest School 

Tuesday – Topic 

Wednesday – Topic 

Thursday – Topic 

Friday – Funky Friday/PE 

 
Home Learning 

In order to compliment your child’s education it is extremely important 

for them to carry out home learning activities for approximately fifteen 

minutes each day. These activities include reading, practising spellings 

and times tables.  

At the end of year 4, children should be able to instantly recall facts 

for ALL the times tables. 

We would recommend little and often (five minutes per activity). Thank 

you for your support.  

Please check your child’s home learning journal, as additional home 

learning activities  linked to our theme will be set throughout half 

term.  

Spellings  

Spellings will usually be given on Mondays and children will be tested on these the following Mon-

day. As it is the first week, spellings have been sent out today and children will be tested on Mon-

day 16th September, so they have plenty of time to learn them. The new spelling books are for 

spelling lists only; please don’t use the books to  practise spellings in.  

Please encourage your child to learn the spellings and find new words containing the spelling 

pattern.  

Dates for your Diary this term! 

Monday 9th September-topic launch  

Wednesday 2nd October-theatre trip (Joseph) 

Monday 7th October-open day 

Monday 16th September-Forest School 

Thursday 17th October-topic landing (Dragon’s Den) 

Monday 21st and Tuesday 22nd October-parent consultations  

Friday 25t October-Harvest Festival and break up for half term 
holiday 

Please make sure Forest School 

(and PE) kits stay in school. All 

children will take part as it is 

part of our curriculum, and we 

would hate for their school 

clothes and shoes to get dirty.    

KS2 children will have the opportunity to compete in 

many exciting sports tournaments this year. Please 

encourage your child to enter as many as possible.  

These are the tournaments so far… 

There will be other smaller tournament within our 

cluster to look forward to as well.   

Please ensure your child brings a water bottle into school 

each day. As a school, we are trying to reduce the use of 

plastic so we encourage you to send water in a re-usable, 

sturdy bottle.  


